
 

 COMMITTEE TRANSMITTAL 

 

 Orange County Transportation Authority 

 550 South Main Street / P.O. Box 14184 / Orange / California 92863-1584 / (714) 560-OCTA (6282) 

March 9, 2020  
 
 

To: Members of the Board of Directors 

  

From: Laurena Weinert, Clerk of the Board 
 
 

Subject:  Supplemental Contract Change Order for the Interstate 405 Improvement 
Project from State Route 73 to Interstate 605 - Collection and Disposal 
of Unknown Hazardous Materials 

 
 

  

Regional Planning and Highways Committee Meeting of March 2, 2020 

 

 Present: Directors Delgleize, M. Murphy, and R. Murphy 
 Absent: Directors Bartlett, Chaffee, Muller, and Pulido  

 
 
Committee Vote 
 
Due to lack of quorum and consensus of the Committee Members present, this item 
was forwarded to the March 9, 2020 Board of Directors meeting without the 
Committee’s recommendation. 

 
Staff Recommendation 

 
 Authorize the Chief Executive Officer to negotiate and execute supplemental 

Contract Change Order No. 8.3 to Agreement No. C-5-3843 between                 
Orange County Transportation Authority and OC 405 Partners, a joint venture, in 
the amount of $1,900,000, to collect and dispose of unknown hazardous materials 
for the Interstate 405 Improvement Project from State Route 73 to Interstate 605.  

 
 


